
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week.  
 
In Literacy, we will continue working on improving our comprehension skills. We will also 

revisit the past tense and also explore magazine articles in the build up to writing our own. 
 

In Numeracy, we will be learning about geometric shapes and lines as well as different 
types of angles. 
 

In Science, we will be learning about ways that human activity affects the environment. 
 
Our IPC topic is ‘Olympics.’ We will be creating our own artistic gymnastics routine with 
hoops, balls and bean bags. 

 
In Art, we will be using clay to recreate the designs of Greek Plates, which we designed in 
the previous lessons.   

 
In ICT, we will be making links to our Science topic ‘Habitats’ and creating PowerPoints 

about various animals and their habitats.  
 
In PSHE, we will be continuing our new topic of ‘Healthy Me.’ A couple of weeks ago we 

started discussing what is healthy and what are some healthy habits we should. This week 

we will continue with these discussions and further explore being healthy.  
 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Wednesday and will be tested on 
the list the following Wednesday. Students will have 9 or 11 words to learn during the 

course of the week. 

 
Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Parent-Teacher Meetings letters have been sent home, please be sure to use the 
link and sign up for an appointment with your child’s teacher. 

 Year 4 had a lot of fun taking part in the House Quiz. 

 Year 4 really worked hard during their assessments and we are really proud of 
their progress as a cohort.  

 Year 4 are looking forward to their trip to ‘Bounce,’ if you would like your child to 
take part in the trip on Sunday 25 March, please do send in the signed trip form 
with the money. 

 

 
We hope you have a terrific weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Year 4 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 4     (11 March - 15 March 2018) 


